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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

    NEWSLETTER  SEPTEMBER 2019 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Monthly meetings every 1st Thursday of the month in the Voortrekker Hall , van Riebeeck Street, 

Kenridge,at 9;30 Doors will be opened by 9.00 

 

From the Chair, 

Hi all,  I hope that you are all well and keeping warm and staying indoors,  drinking lots of 

“Hot Toddies”,  remember one can also use Gin to give it an extra kick.  Talking about gin- 

we  had a great morning at the Club Meeting on the 1st August.    75 members attended , a 

good turn-out for a cold winter morning , but that was soon forgotten once the Gin Tasting 

started and snacks were enjoyed,   what a jolly time we had,   that is why we are a Social 

Club. Lots more to come in the next few months,  so keep on reading your Newsletters  to 

keep up to date otherwise you will miss all the fun.  Before I sign off  something to think 

about;  Two Chimps  were sunning themselves and chatting,  the one said to the other. 

What inspires you to get out of bed in the morning?  The other one scratched  his head and 

replied. “ My bladder mostly”    So what inspires you?  Let us know, we can share it with 

our members…. 

Till next time keep warm, remember summer is on its way. Keep laughing its good for the 

soul.  God bless.    
 

MONTHLY MEETINGS 

SEPTEMBER 5th;  REMEMBER to put on a hat or some flowers in your  

hair. If you don’t put on a hat or a flower in you hair you will have to pay 

R5.00.  It is going to be a social morning Bring your own snacks , decorate 

your table, get  your friends together and have a wonderful  morning 

 

OCTOBER 3rd:   A former Headmaster of the D F Malan High School in 

Bellville , Riaan Truter is coming to visit  us. He has been with us before and 

he is a pleasure to listen to. 
 

NOVEMBER  7th: Paramedic Norman Turner from Dynaikos Training is 

coming to visit us. 
 

DECEMBER 5th;  We will have a spit braai for our last meeting of the year.  

WE must still find out the price but the meal will be subsidized, Put your name 

on the list,   Guests are welcome but they have to pay extra 
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OUTINGS AND ACTIVITIES; 
 

Bingo games start at 10.00  and are  held at the Voortrekker Hall, Kenridge. Cost  R60.00 

 

AUGUST 24th:  Bingo with Chinese. Phone Stephanie if your name is not on the list 

  

SEPTEMBER 14th: Bingo.   Fish and Chips.  Names on list and pay Cheryl at the meeting. 

 

SEPTEMBER 26th: Mystery tour; Cost  R250.00. Lunch included. Tea/ coffee for your 

own pocket.  That is all I am allowed to say. 

 

OCTOBER   5th;      October Fest  at the Hall; More information later 

 

BREAKAWAY.  HERMANUS;  28 OCTOBER TO 1 NOVEMBER   
Place : Fairways Self Catering  Holiday Resort,  Eastcliff,  Hermanus 

Cost:  R2500.  

Outstanding monies must be paid as soon as possible as we must pay the transport and 

accommodation in advance 

Accommodation:  There are no single rooms available.  2 Single beds per room. 

                               Fully equipped bathroom and kitchen   

PROGRAM  Monday:  28th     The bus   will leave from behind Kenridge Primary School 

At  9;00. 

We will stop for tea r at Kleinmond.  Wn pocket. 

Provide for your own lunch  but we will have a communal braai Monday afternoon .  

Tuesday 29th;     We spend in Hermanus.  Lunch and supper for your own pocket 

Wednesday: 30th;   We go to Stanford for a trip on the river on the African Queen. Bring 

your own meat/sausage to braai  on the boat, sarmies  and some  liquid refreshments     

After the boat trip we go to the local beer brewery, The Birkenhead where you can taste 

their local beer.  Supper for your own pocket. 

Thursday; 31st ; We go to the most southern tip of South Africa  Cape L’Agulhas  

Friday  1st Nov ;    We  say goodbye to Hermanus and drive along the scenic road  to   

Franch Hoek where we will have something to eat before coming home. 

“ 

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS;  This is a” girls only” month.We wish all the girls a very 

happy  birthday. May your day be filled with lots of love, chocolates and lots of flovers. 
Pauline Anderson     7/9      Tippie Wyrley-Birch   8/9,      Mattie Deist   12/9,     Elena Krige  13/9 

Doris von Zilla    15/9,       Freda Mostert    19/9,      Anne Smit     19/9,     Vivienne O’Brien   20/9 

Audrey vd Spuy  21/9,       Belinda Hendriks  22/9,     Beryl Harner  22/9,   Ursula Brown 23/9 

June Chambers  24/9,      Rina Moolman     26/9,     Diana Hennings   29/9 

 

Sick Members: Best wishes for a speedy recovery to all who are ill or recuperating. 

Stay in bed and keep warm. 

 
Until next time 

Edna 

Committee; 
Johnny Hing, Chairman 083.587.6667   Gunter Berg Treasurer 082.581.1449 

Brenda Belstead  Secr 082.475.3811   Edna Rossouw  Mem.Secr  021.830.3116 

Agnes Hing  082.929.5395   Anne Smit   021.976.1406 

Carmen Jooste  082.772.9319   Pat Agnew   084.621.7657 

Cheryl Eggers  072.075.9108   Stephanie Visser   082.337.1842 

Jane Bulmer  078.267.2834   Sue-Ann Snare   084.591.3900 



           

 


